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Thursday morning our mee�ng was graciously sponsored by Ewa and Rick Sobilo 

at their business  Moose Metal.  Thank you very much,  we thoroughly enjoyed 

learning about the different processes.  Also thank you for providing the donuts.  

The mee�ng was started at 7AM with the pledge and a thought for the day.  

Happy Bucks, announcements, then a wonderful tour. Here are some photos. 

This is the waterjet, 

cuts metal with a mix  

of water and grit. 


